
KMS School Community Council Meeting 
February 4, 2025 

3:00pm in Mr. Johnson’s room at KMS 
 
1. Welcome and Attendance - Natali welcomed those in attendance.  In attendance were 

Elizabeth Smith, Natali Button, Desiree Felish, Colten Johnson, and Principal Bateman.  Julie 
McQuivey was absent.  Mrs. Hooper attended the meeting as a visitor. 

2. January Meeting Minutes: Reviewed and Approved.  Desiree motioned to approve.  
Elizabeth seconded.  It was unanimous. 

3. Mr. Bateman reviewed the 2023-24 Trust Lands Final Report with the committee. 
4. The 2024-25 KCSD Technology Plan was also reviewed.  The safe technology software 

program is also being used within the schools.   
5. The council was asked about future ideas for the upcoming school improvement plan.  The 

council expressed they liked the previous plan of using the funds for the Read180 class.   
6. Reviewed the upcoming KMS calendar until the next meeting. 
7. The discussion of bus times was discussed.  On Mon-Thurs there is about a 5-10 minute 

delay for buses to arrive.  Mr. Bateman plans to meet with the other administrators and bus 
dept. to make pickup better so students aren’t lingering around.  Mrs. Hooper and Mr. 
Bateman go out front to monitor at the end to the day.  Technology needs were also 
discussed.  Desiree is planning to ask teachers on any headphone needs and check with 
Mrs. Orton about microphones for Read180 classes.  There was also discussion about a 
possibility of gaining access to district magnet calendars for parents.  Binderly is a great 
alternative. 

8. The meeting was motioned to adjourn by Desiree.  Natali seconded.  The rest of the council 
voted to adjourn by unanimous vote.  
   

Next Meeting: March 4th  


